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Attendance
Well done to 6D with 99.1% last week.
Whole school attendance was 89.3%. 
Attendance for the year so far is 95.4%
Class
% Attendance
6D
99.1
3C
97.1
6I
95.8
4HW
95.0
5P
94.8
1B
93.8
RG
92.4
5W
90.1
4C
90.0
RT
87.4
2C
87.1
3F
85.3
1C
75.8
2M
68.1
The Government target is 96% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 
01274 545019 to let us know the reason.



Engaging Families Award
Well done and a big thankyou to everyone who supported the school on our Engaging Families Award Assessment day. I am delighted to announce that we have met all the standards and been awarded the Engaging Families award. This is a fantastic outcome for the school and families particularly over the last 2 years. Your support is invaluable and parental partnership is something we are committed to always. The award is only a part of the process we continue to develop and strengthen. Thankyou.









Year 6 SATs Workshop
The workshops begin again tonight after school from 3.30-4.30pm and will continue every Tuesday up until the SATs tests. We look forward to seeing you there.





Celebrating Children’s Work
[bookmark: _GoBack]Well done to Samuel Hellmich from 5P on a lovely piece of poetry.



School Dinners
School dinner money is £54.40 for the term or £8 per wk.  Please let the school office know if your child’s meal choice has changed.

Attendance
As you will see above our attendance before the holidays was really poor and this was only from 4 days!!
We are aiming for our attendance to be above 96% at the end of July but unfortunately at the moment, after a brilliant start to the year, we are going backwards and not forwards.
Can we please ask all parents to consider giving children paracetamol and sending them in to school when only slightly under the weather or sending them in later once they feel better, rather than keeping them off all day.  If your child is so unwell they cannot come to school, please remember to call us before 9am on 01274 545019, option 1, and leave a message.




Holidays during School Time
We are having lots of requests for leave during term time.
Please can all parents be aware that the school will not authorise any leave taken during school time. In addition, any leave over 4.5 days will result in a £60 per parent, per child fine and any leave over 20 days will result in the child’s place being removed from the school roll.









Coffee Morning 8.45am-10.30am tomorrow. All parents welcome. 
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